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Michael Mantha MPP/député

Algoma—Manitoulin

August 10, 2016

Mr. Les Gamble, Chair

Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board
210 Mead Boulevard

Espanola, ON

P5SE 1R9

Dear Mr. Gamble:

I would like to congratulate the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services
Board on the announced Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care funding.
I understand that MSDSB will receive up to $88,400 in one time funding
in support of the board’s community paramedicine initiatives.

It is gratifying to see the efforts and commitment of MSDSB staff and
administration being recognized in this substantive way. Please convey my
congratulations and best wishes to the administration and staff for
continued success.

Sincerely,

Michael Mantha, MPP
Algoma-Manitoulin
MM:gb
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